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In the summer of 2012, I shared with you that we sent a summer project team to a place 
in the Middle East. I asked you to pray that God would raise up a STINT (a one-year 
Short Term International) team for this place for fall of 2013. Here they are. It is so 
exciting to see God’s answer to our prayers.

They arrived at the beginning of September and have been getting acclimated to the city 
and exploring a couple of the campuses that have already started classes for this 
semester. Others don’t begin until Oct 1st. Because we’ve had summer project teams in 
this city the past couple of summers, they have some students to begin meeting with 
already. 

When we send STINT teams like this, we ask them to focus on four things:  Love the 
Lord, Love their team, Launch a movement among students and faculty, and Learn a 
new world. 

Please take a minute to pray for them: 
 their adjustment to a new life, food, people, place
 they would focus on those four things 
 they would be filled with God’s Spirit and not try to do it on their own
 and however else God leads you.

Please pray, too, that God would be pulling together the STINT team for 2014-2015. 
That’s some of the work I and my team do. We build healthy teams and send them to 
priority locations. Please pray for me that I too will love the Lord first and foremost and 
do the work related to my priorities for this year with His guidance and strength. 

Thank you for your partnership that results in students and faculty knowing the God of 
the universe through Jesus. 
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